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<<Student Grant Policy >>

Dear Parents,

As part of the $19.1 billion relief measures announced by the Financial Secretary in August
2019, a one-off student grant of $2,500 will be provided in the 2019/20 school year for each secondary day
school, primary school and kindergarten student to alleviate parents’ financial burden in defraying education
expenses.

The student grant will be non-means-tested. Education Bureau send the application form to the
school already and the application form has been distributed to all students. Please fill in all the required
information of the application form and return to the class teacher on or before 16™ January 2020.

Applicants are not required to provide other documents at this stage. We will carry out
verification of student information as far as possible. Applicants will only be required to provide documents
when necessary. Education Bureau expects to start disbursing the subsidy to parents of eligible students in
about six weeks after receiving the applications. As parents generally possess local bank accounts, the
subsidy will be disbursed to parents via bank transfer. As failure to provide the required information may
result in delay or non-processing of the application, parents are reminded to fill in the correct information
(e.g. bank account, name of applicant)

For enquiries, please contact the EDB’s Special Duties Office (hotline: 3850 2000; address:
10/F, Kwun Tong View, 410 Kwun Tong Road, Kowloon.)

Yours faithfully,

Mr. Chan Ka Fai
(Principal)




